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M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: All Retirement Boards 

FROM: Joseph E. Connarton, Executive Director 

RE: Ethics Commission Seminars 
 
DATE: January 8, 2015 
 
 
The State Ethics Commission conducts monthly seminars on the conflict of interest law at the 
Commission office.  PERAC awards three (3) educational credits to board members who attend 
one of these seminars.   
 
Seminars are normally held the 4th Thursday of the month at 11:00 a.m. at the Commission 
office, unless otherwise indicated.  The Commission is located on the sixth floor of the 
McCormack State Office Building at One Ashburton Place, Room 619, Boston.  Seminars have 
been scheduled for the following dates: 
 

Thursday, January 22, 2015 
Thursday, February 26, 2015 
Thursday, March 26, 2015 
Thursday, April 23, 2015 

 
Space is limited.  To attend a seminar at the Commission office, please call 617-371-9500 to 
register.   
 
The Ethics Commission is now offering the opportunity to attend a seminar via webinar.  To 
attend a seminar via webinar, please contact Carolyn Teehan at 617-371-9517 or 
cteehan@eth.state.ma.us to register and receive sign-in information.   
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